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Mr. James G. Keppler .

Director of Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement .

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Final Report on
S & M Constructors, Inc.'s
Quality Assurance Program
Breakdown Regarding Control
of S & M Subcontractor:
The Halvorsen Boiler and
Engineering Company

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Pursuant to the Interim Report of February 12, 1979, please find attached
the Final Report on S & M Constructors, Inc.'s Quality Assurance Program
breakdown regarding control of S & M Constructors, Inc.'s subcontractor:
The Halvorsen Boiler and Engineering Company.

,

.

The attached Final Report includes a description of the deficiency, an
analysis of the safety, implications, and the corrective action taken, as
required by 10CFR50.55(e).

As a result of this Final Report, the condition described herein is no
longer considered a Significant Deficiency.

Very truly yours,
,

/ #
J

D. R. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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Attachment -

cc: Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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